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June 2015
RE: 7 Kidderpore Ave. London NW3
Dear Sir/Madam,
As you may be aware, planning permission has been granted for a new rear basement and patio, plus front and rear landscaping, to the above property. Such works are scheduled to commence in the very near future.
We have been appointed project managers for the above project and, as such, are available for you to contact us pre-contract start or at any period during the works. You can contact us with any concerns or suggestions you may wish to bring to our attention. 
Our contact details are:
Neighbour Liaison, Mr. Terence Banks
Mobile:  07957 623663
Email: terencebanks225@btinternet.com
Correspondence to above address.

During the course of the contact we will be proactive in ensuring the contractors mitigate noise, dust and construction traffic. These items together with all site operations and actions will be subject to regular inspections and actions by us.
The whole of the works are expected to take approximately 36 weeks with dig and construction taking place during the first 12 weeks. This will include a temporary heavy duty crossover from the road into the driveway of the property.
In conclusion, we are mindful that any construction project can disturb what is at present considered normal for the neighbourhood. We can assure you that we will use our best endeavours to ensure that any such disturbance is kept to a minimum.
Yours faithfully,
[image: ]
Terence Banks,
Venture Services London Ltd.
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